
Public Notice 
Day Camp and Pool Closures 

On Monday June 8, Municipal Council made the difficult decision to cancel 
all day camp and pool programs for 2020 due to the COVID-19 situation. 

Although the Province has announced that water recreational facilities can 

open under Stage 2 of the Reopening Framework, and certain summer day 

camps can operate in July and August, the requirements for health and 

safety significantly impact the Municipality’s ability to safely offer our 

summer programming.  

The following programs and facilities will not be available: 

Chesley Day Camp 

Chesley Pool 

Tara Day Camp 

Tara Rotary Pool 

 This decision was made to protect the health and safety of participants and 

staff. The Municipality thanks you for your patience and understanding. 

 

 


